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2023 Holiday Resource Guide
A wealth of tools and tips to help you breeze 
through the holiday season is at your 
fingertips in the ComPsych 
GuidanceResources 2023 Holiday 

Resource Guide. The GuidanceResources Employee 
Assistance Program (EAP) is available to all  
SU faculty, staff, and their household 
members, offering no-cost confidential 
solutions to life’s challenges. Contact 
information can be found via the link above. 

Elements of a Healthy Team Culture
How can teams create an environment of trust, 
collaboration and high-performance? This 
LinkedIn newsletter article explores the 
three key elements necessary to build a 
strong team culture. 

W E LC O M E  TO  F R I DAYS  W I T H  T H E  F LO C K !
Join us for recommended readings, training links and insights to help you  

thrive at work and beyond. Happy Friday! 

LinkedIn Learning This Week
Human Resources suggests the following free LinkedIn Learning courses that you can view at your own pace.  

Take advantage of these timely and informative webinars for professional and personal growth:

Holloway Hall (HH) 153
humanresources@salisbury.edu

HUMAN RESOURCES OFFICE
Quality Services • Guidance • Assistance

SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit salisbury.edu/equity.

Top 10 Behaviors  

that Drive Team Success

Lead with  

Positive Power

HR News & Notes
	n The new 2024 Holiday Calendar highlights all holiday 

observances for Salisbury University in the upcoming 
year. And don’t forget to check your year-end leave 
balances if applicable. 

	n President Lepre has granted an Administrative Day 
Off for eligible employees on Tuesday, January 2, 
2024, to provide an additional day during the holiday 
season to recharge and relax. Look for an email on 
Monday, December 11 with details including how to 
record that day on your timesheet.   

	n Supplemental Retirement Account Contribution 
Limits will increase for 2024 - see details and 
resources here, including an important 
communications notice. 

Current Job Postings
Human Resources is committed to assisting and 
promoting recruitment efforts for campus vacancies. We 
recognize our faculty and staff are a valuable recruitment 
tool and encourage you to forward and share these job 
postings with potential applicants.

RECENT POSTINGS:
Curator and Folklife Specialist

Museum Operations Coordinator

Applications will be accepted via Salisbury 
University’s Online Employment Application 
System. Please visit our website to view 
position details and apply online.       
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